
HAWTHORN ELEMENTARY BLEACHER REPLACEMENT 
 BID SUMMARY & RECOMMENDATION 

 
 
Bids for the Hawthorn Elementary bleacher replacement were received on or before 9:00 a.m. on March 31, 2017, at Camdenton R-III School’s 
Administration Building, 172 Dare Boulevard, Camdenton, Mo. 65020, at which time they were publicly opened.   
 
 
 

Company Contact Address City, State, Zip Telephone Bid 

Interkal LLC 
Matt J. LaLonde 
VP Domestic & 

International Sales 
5981 E. Cork Street Kalamazoo MI  49048 269-349-1521 

$39,936 +Proposed Alternate 
Brackets, $3,600 = $43,536 

 
Revised completion date of 

9/8/2017 

      

      

      

 
 
 
 
**Recommend Interkal, Heartland Seating 
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